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September 25, 2015
Regular Session – 4:00 P.M.

Emergency Consortium Board Meeting

I. Call to Order
The meeting was called to order by Mitch Mawhorter at 4:03 p.m.  He then asked for roll call to be taken.

II. Roll Call
Present:
Mitch Mawhorter
Union-North United Schools - Vice President


Jane Allen

Middlebury Community Schools
Dr. Dawn McGrath
Elkhart Community Schools

Richard Reese

John Glenn Community Schools
Dr. Diane Woodworth
Goshen Community Schools 



Kassandra Profit
Policy Council Parent Representative
Dr. Kathy Guajardo
Head Start Executive Director
Absent:
Jim DuBois

Baugo Community Schools - President
Dr. Carole Schmidt
South Bend Community School Corporation

Dr. Jerry Thacker
PHM Community Schools



John Trout

Concord Community Schools 


Dr. A. Dean Speicher
Interim Superintendent, School City of Mishawaka

Joe Sabo

Wa-Nee Community Schools 



Alison Fox

Attorney

Also present at the meeting Chris Gregorich, Head Start Executive Secretary.
III. Public Speakers
None at this time.
IV. Adoption of the Agenda
The motion for approval to adopt the agenda was made by Richard Reese and was seconded by Jane Allen.  All were in favor.
V. Communication

A.) Executive Director’s Report

As reported in the packet.  

B.) Policy Council Chairperson’s Report
Kassandra reported that the Policy Council met today at noon and everything went well.
C.) Board Member’s Communication
None at this time.

VI. Action Agenda
15-0925-01
Approval of the Quality Improvement Plan for Transportation
The motion for approval was made by Richard Reese and was seconded by Dr. Diane Woodworth.  All were in favor.

15-0925-02
Approval of the Early Head Start Community Childcare Partnership Grant
The motion for approval was made by Dr. Diane Woodworth and was seconded by Jane Allen.  All were in favor.

15-0925-03
Approval for Request for Supplemental Funds Based On Architectural Assessment Proposal
The motion for approval was made by Richard Reese and was seconded by Kassandra Proffitt.  All were in favor.
VII. Adjournment
The motion for adjournment was made by Dr. Diane Woodworth, the meeting was adjourned at 4:11 p.m.
Submitted by:
Chris Gregorich
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